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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

David S Watters <daveafs@hotmail.com>
Thursday, March 4, 2010 10:59 AM
secretary < secretary@ C FTC. g ov >
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Sir or Madam:

I am against the proposed leverage change... As a retail investor, I’m asking you to not make any
changes in the current leverage levels.

David Watters

5019 Nighthawk Way
Oceanside, CA 92056-5444

Ph: (760) 630-6311
Fax: (760) 630-6312
email: daveafs@hotmail.com

Your E-mail and More On-the-Go. Get Windows Live Hotmail Free. Sign up now.


